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FOLLOW UP REPORT – CAC for May 2024 

# Requestor Request for Action Staff 
Responsible 

Date 
Requested 

Date Completed F 

 

1 
 

A. Brandt 

 
Questioned ownership of public pay phone 
located at Redwood City against A-1 Rents. 
 

  

John Hogan 

 

4/17/24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2 

 
 
R. Jaques 

 
 
Requested staff to confirm how the Gilroy 
service is being funded and whether it is being 
funded by VTA.    
 

 
 

Ted Burgwyn 
 

 
  

4/17/24 

 
 

5/15/24 

 

Confirmed that VTA is 
contributing $470K in FY24 and 
$517K in FY25 towards the cost of 
the 4th Gilroy round trip. The 
remainder of the total cost of 
providing Gilroy service comes 
out of the regular operating 
budget, since we have 
traditionally used the same crews 
and equipment to operate the 
service between San Jose and 
Gilroy as we do between San 
Francisco and San Jose.  

 

 


